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FOR/TO : All Officials and Employees

DENR Central Office

In celebration of the National Kidney Month this June 2023, DENR-HRDS has
collaborated with the Philippine Academy of Medical Specialists (PAMS) Foundation to
conduct free kidney and prostate ultrasound screening for all DENR employees and staff.

The activity can accommodate up to a maximum of 80 individuals and will be on a first-
come first-served basis. All interested employees including Job Order and Contract of Service are
encouraged to register online by accessing the link or QR code below. Those who have pre-
registered will be prioritized.

https://forms.gle/zVaZVWTQplRBryDTA

Relative to this, please be advised of the following:

1.

Health and safety measures shall be observed including proper wearing of face masks
and disinfection of hands;

Kidney ultrasound screening can be availed by both male and female, 18 years old
and above, while Prostate ultrasound screening can be availed by male employees
aged 40 years and older.

Employees who wish to undergo Kidney Ultrasound are required to drink 24 ounces
or 710 ml of water an hour before the procedure and are advised not to empty their
bladder before the ultrasound.

Those who will avail of the prostate ultrasound screening are advised to refrain from
voiding prior to the prostate ultrasound screening.

Free urologic consultation shall be given by a urologist on duty for those who would
be found positive for renal (kidney) or prostate disease.

Should you have any questions and/or clarifications, you may contact the DENR Medical
Unit at VOIP 1178 or telephone no. (02) 89279920.

For information, dissemination, and guidance.

W
MIRIAM M. MARCELO
OIC Director, Human Resource Development Service
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SPECIAL ORDER JUN 16 2023

NO.2023~_371

SUBJECT: AUTHORIZING THE CONDUCT OF KIDNEY AND
PROSTATE ULTRASOUND SCREENING ON JUNE 21, 2023
AT THE DENR CENTRAL OFFICE

In the interest of the service and in line with the continuing effort of the DENR
to improve the health and quality of life of its employees in accordance with Civil
Service Commission (CSC) Memorandum Circular No. 17 series of 1989 and in
relation to DENR’s conformance with ISO 14001:2015, the Human Resource
Development Service through Philippine Academy of Medical Specialists (PAMS)
Foundation, is hereby authorized to conduct Free Kidney and Prostate Ultrasound
screening for employees and COS personnel of the DENR Central Office on June 21,
2023, 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM at the Social Hall, DENR Main Bldg., Visayas Ave., Diliman,
Quezon City.

All expenses incurred during this event shall be chargeable against
DENR/HRDS funds, subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and
regulations.

A report containing highlights and recommendations shall be submitted to the
undersigned fifteen (15) days after the completion of the activity.

The Assistant Secretary for Human Resources, Strategic Communication and
Sectoral Initiatives is authorized to amend and/or reschedule the activity in case
unavailability of the resource person/s, on venue or conflict with other activities of
the Department.

This Order shall take effect on the date herein specified.

AUGUST® D.flDELA PENA
Undersecrefary for Organizational
Transformation and Human Resources
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